From: Banks, Andrew

Sent: 23 June 2016 09:30

To: 'claire.harness@bowlerenergy.co.uk' <claire.harness@bowlerenergy.co.uk>

Subject: FW: Transport Route for Application P161777/F - Barrow Farm, 16,000 Bird Egg Production
Unit

Dear Claire,

Please find attached an email that | received from a local resident yesterday regarding the
application. You will see that it refers to my pre-application response to you and the lack of detail
regarding the proposed transport route in the application.

| think that the application should be supported by a Transport Statement and should include the
details of the route that you submitted at pre-application stage. Would therefore be grateful if you

could address this and provide the requisite information. It would also be useful if you could give
me a timeframe for this.

| have also received comments from Pembridge Parish Council. They met earlier this week and have
given their support to the application.

| thank you for your attention in this matter and look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Kind regards

Andrew

Andrew Banks

Principal Planning Officer

Herefordshire Council

Tel: 01432 383085 (direct)
Email: abanks@herefordshire.gov.uk

From: Miranda Greene |

Sent: 22 June 2016 12:33
To: Banks, Andrew <ABanks@ herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Transport Route for Application P161777/F - Barrow Farm, 16,000 Bird Egg Production Unit

Dear Mr Banks,

| am looking to get hold of the proposed transport route for lorries/vehicles for the
proposed 16,000 egg production unit that is currently in for Planning at Barrow Farm,
Bearwood, HR6 9EQ. Planning Ref P161777/F.

We live on the lane that the farm access is on and we have some concerns over the size of
vehicles that will be using the lane, considering it is a single track highway with a 90 degree



turn at the one end. We don't believe a 16.5m long and 2.55m wide 44 tonne lorry can
safely use this access without hindering other road users or residents.

No mention is made of the type and volume of transport to and from site in the application,
other than in your Pre App response.

This is not a formal comment/objection at this stage, as we would like to see the proposed
transport route first.

Kind regards,
Miranda Jones



